
Science Week              

  19th – 23rd May 2025. 

This week, all classes took part in Science week. We had a fun filled week completing exciting 

activities such as bubble experiments, making and shooting our own rockets, Animal Club visiting 

classes, topic-based Science experiments and a ‘vibrations themed’ music session. It has been a 

fabulous week and all students (and staff!) have thoroughly enjoyed themselves!        

 

 


